

Primary 7 to S1 Transition

Due to current circumstances, we're rethinking our normal plans for supporting our P7s and their families as they transition from P7 into S1.

We would like invite young people and their families to join us online to share ideas around our transition plans, as well as Q&A for any pressing questions.

Wednesday 28th October 2020 7pm – 7.45pm

The meeting will be held via Microsoft Teams

We'll need a parent/carer e-mail address to add you to the meeting, so please fill in the quick form available on the <u>Pupil Pathways</u> section of our school website.

https://blairgowriehs.org.uk/Pupils/P7-Transition-Information/



E-mail Mr O'Hara, Depute Headteacher, via the school office with any questions: blairgowrie@pkc.gov.uk